
 
NEW ORLEANS CITY COUNCIL 

REVISED  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ONE OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF NEW ORLEANS WILL ATTEND A PUBLIC MEETING ON NOVEMBER 

11, 2024 AT 06:00 PM FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING PUBLIC INPUT REGARDING 

THE ADOPTION OF THE 2025 CITY BUDGET.  THE MEETING WILL OCCUR AT 2529 

GENERAL MAYER AVENUE (GYMNASIUM). 

THIS MEETING WILL BE PURELY INFORMATIONAL. NO VOTE OR OTHER FORMAL 

ACTION WILL BE TAKEN ON ANY BUDGET-RELATED ITEM.  THIS NOTICE IS BEING 

PROVIDED SOLELY TO COMPLY WITH LOUISIANA REVISED STATUTE § 42:19 IN THE 

EVENT THAT A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL OR A COUNCIL SUBCOMMITTEE IS IN 

ATTENDANCE. 

 

POSTED: 3:26 p.m., November 8, 2024 

AISHA R. COLLIER 
ASSISTANT CLERK OF COUNCIL 

 

 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT MS. AISHA R. COLLIER AT (504) 658-1125 OR E-
MAIL arcollier@nola.gov 

mailto:arcollier@nola.gov

